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I OPPOSE [SB 551].   

 

If [SB 551] was designed to get rid of single-use plastic bags, I would happily support 

the Legislation. 

 

[SB 551] will cause too much disruption in our economy. 

 

Plastics as well as other packaging materials need to be reviewed. 

 

Plastics and Styrofoam must be gradually phased out of existence until 100% 

recycling of these materials is achieved. 

 

[SB 551] will spur innovations in the Materials Engineering communities. 

 

ZERO WASTE should be the focus. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs and says, "Don't forget plastic Nursery containers, if not 

recyclable-they gotta go." 

 


